
Maeve Lynch  

Apartment 34, Burlington Gardens, Burlington Road, Ballsbridge, D04 XP68 

Tel: +353852079362  Email: maeve.lynch1903@gmail.com 

Byrne Wallace LLP,  

88 Harcourt Street,  

Saint Kevin’s,  

Dublin 2,   

D02DK18  

13 September 2023  

RE: Trainee Solicitor Programme 2024  

Dear Sir or Madam,  

I am delighted to have the opportunity to apply for the Trainee Solicitor Programme 2024 at 

Byrne Wallace LLP. I was delighted to have seen on your website that you are accepting 

applications for the 2024 programme, and I hope that after reviewing my CV you will 

consider me a serious candidate.  

I am currently in the process of completing my FE-1 examinations. I have completed two, I 

am sitting three in September/October and will be sitting my final three in March 2024. 

Additionally, my current role as a Legal Intern at Philip Lee LLP has given me an insight into 

working in a fast-paced, hands-on firm. I have gained experience in litigious matters as well 

as involvement in contentious Data Protection matters.  

In Philip Lee I have worked on the Property and Data Protection Teams. I have experience 

working in Personal Injuries litigation from my time in O’Brien Lynam Solicitors. Thus, I 

have experience in a lot of client-facing work, which has led me to participate in numerous 

meetings, liaising with clients directly and note-taking in Competitive Dialogues.  

Byrne Wallace LLP has a team of legal representatives possessing expertise in a wide variety 

of areas. My experience in Property Law, Data Protection Litigation and Personal Injuries 

Litigation draws me to your firm.  I am a member of the pro-bono committee in Philip Lee, and 

I am aware Byrne Wallace engages in a lot of pro bono work, which excites me as I would 

welcome the opportunity to join your team of solicitors and get involved with your pro-bono 

committee.  

I would be most obliged to join your team of solicitors and experience working in a law firm 

I admire. Thank you for considering my application and I look forward to hearing from you 

in relation thereto.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

Maeve Lynch 
 


